
From: john mardon [johnmardon@yahoo.com.au] 
Sent: Friday, 10 January 2014 10:23:13 AM 
To: Pittwater Council 
Subject: PP0007/13 Liza Cordoba Land Release Team  Thank you for the correspondence re the above planning proposal. As residents living on Macpherson St we have noticed an increase in traffic movements in the last 2 years. We think the above proposal will greatly increase traffic flows on our street and therefore we are do not want the council to approve this massive development .  regards JT DT Mardon  _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


